
Dear Ray

I hope you are well.

I am contacting you in relation to DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100.

I object for the following reasons:
- This area is meant to be a War Memorial Park, and should be respected and treasured for future 
generations.
- Negative impacts the flora and fauna in the area. There are many endangered species. I see 
Wallabies in the early morning when I go for a walk in the dam. 
- Residential land means less room for Australian native wildlife and plants.
- Manly dam is always under threat and needs to be protected.

Kind regards
Rachael Shupe
44/41 Roseberry St Manly Vale NSW 2093

Sent: 23/07/2020 1:52:51 PM
Subject: Attn: Ray Brownlee re DA2020/0552


